Katie Linscott

From: John Pekala

Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 10:45 AM

To: Kate Logan; Kathie Howe; Katie Linscott

Cc: Lee-Anna Walker

Subject: FW: NERT Contingency and Work Plan for GW-11 Pond/AP-5 Solids Removal Project

Subsurface Investigations

Please treat this email below just as you would a letter from NDEP, since this provides approval of a document
submitted to NDEP.

John

«J ENVIRON

John M. Pekala, PG | Senior Manager

ENVIRON International Corporation

1702 E. Highland Ave., Suite 412 | Phoenix, AZ 85016
T:+1 602 734 7710 | F: +1 602 734 7701
jpekala@environcorp.com

From: Weiquan Dong [mailto:wdong@ndep.nv.gov]

Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 10:42 AM

To: Jay A. Steinberg (bankruptcytrustee-receiver@lepetomaneinctrustee.com)

Cc: Greg Lovato; John Pekala; Pastor, Dan; toneill@foley.com; Andrew Steinberg
(andrew.steinberg@lepetomaneinc.com); Steve Clough; James Dotchin; bsuwe@ag.nv.gov; 'Amidon, Derek’

Subject: RE: NERT Contingency and Work Plan for GW-11 Pond/AP-5 Solids Removal Project Subsurface Investigations

Dear Mr. Steinberg,
The NDEP has received and reviewed the Trust’s above-identified Deliverable through email and finds that the
document is acceptable with the following comments noted for the Administrative Record:
1. Both GW-11 subsurface investigation and AP-5 solids removal projects are within the GWETS operation area, so
pre-excavation and drilling extra caution should be taken to prevent the interruption of the GWETS operation.
Thanks,

Weiquan
y N Weiquan Dong, P.E., PhD
y " e Special Projects Branch
»” " NDEP BCA-Las Vegas Office

Phone: 702-486-2850, x252
N D E P Fax: 702-486-2863

Email: wdong@ndep.nv.gov

From: Amidon, Derek [mailto:Derek.Amidon@tetratech.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 11:22 AM

To: Weiquan Dong

Cc: Greg Lovato; John Pekala; Pastor, Dan; toneill@foley.com; Andrew Steinberg
(andrew.steinberg@lepetomaneinc.com); Steve Clough; James Dotchin; bsuwe@ag.nv.gov; Jay A. Steinberg
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(bankruptcytrustee-receiver@lepetomaneinctrustee.com)
Subject: NERT Contingency and Work Plan for GW-11 Pond/AP-5 Solids Removal Project Subsurface Investigations

Weiquan:

On behalf of the Nevada Environmental Response Trust (NERT or the Trust), please find attached the Contingency and
Work Plan for the GW-11 Pond/AP-5 Solids Removal Project Subsurface Investigations. This plan, required by the Site
Management Plan (SMP) for the NERT Site, has been approved by the Trust and is being submitted to NDEP for review
and approval, prior to initiating the project.

We would appreciate your review and approval of the attached document by mid-April 2015. We are available to
address any review comments you may have. Please let me know of any questions or comments you have on this
document.

Regards,

Derek Amidon, P.E. | Vice President
Main 801.364.1064 | Mobile 303.513.6643 | Fax: 801.364.2021
email: Derek. Amidon@tetratech.com

Tetra Tech, Inc. | Complex World, CLEAR SOLUTIONS™

www.tetratech.com

PLEASE NOTE: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any distribution or use of this
communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.




